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The Administrative Commission for the St. Johns Presbyterian Church reports that 
after the last presbytery meeting it held a meeting with representatives of the church to 
discuss next steps. There was also a meeting with the pastor. The AC expects to 
receive additional written information from the church in the near future. It will 
continue to follow the steps in the presbytery policy relating to churches requesting 
dismissal from the Presbyterian Church (U.S.A.).
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